
The North Gower Knees Up 

Our pupils have been the driving force behind the thriving success of our community hub, Caffi 

Cynefin, for over a year now. With dedication and passion, we've been serving between 20 and 30 

customers each week. Yet, despite our achievements, our kitchen infrastructure falls short of our 

ambitions. 

To realise our vision of a fully functional and inspiring kitchen, we're embarking on a revitalisation 

project. But to make it happen, we need your support. Our parents have rallied behind the cause 

and are hosting a  "North Gower Knees Up" fundraising evening. We invite you to join us for an 

evening of community spirit and goodwill. Simply reach out to the school to reserve your table. 

The refurbished kitchen won't just be a physical upgrade; it'll be a catalyst for transformation. It will 

provide our pupils with invaluable culinary skills and serve as a hub for special community 

gatherings. With this enhanced space, we'll extend our reach even further into the community, 

fostering connections and enriching lives. 

We warmly invite you to be a part of this journey with us. Please save the date – May 17th – and 

join us at Oldwalls for an evening of celebration and support for Caffi Cynefin's bright future. 

 

You are invited to 

The North Gower Knees Up 

Friday 17th May @ Oldwalls Gower 

Fundraiser 

All proceeds will go towards developing a 

pupil kitchen at Llanrhidian primary. 

Drinks on arrival, 2 course dinner, live music 

from nimble limbs.  

Tickets £50 

Ring 01792390181 or Email 

Llanrhidian.PrimarySchool@swansea-edunet.gov.uk 


